
THE RESERVE AT VICTORIA HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC. 

CONSENT TO ELECTRONIC COMMUNICATIONS 

Dear Owner: 

Please be advised that in an ongoing effort to ensure efficient and timely communications with all 
owners, while reducing costs of production and postage, effective May 1, 2024, all notices and 
other communications related to The Reserve at Victoria HOA Inc. (the “Association”) will be 
transmitted electronically to the e-mail addresses of record for all owners within the Association 
who have (i) provided e-mail addresses to the Association and (ii) consented to the receipt of 
electronic communications.    

Please complete the information below, sign and return this form to the Association’s 
management company, CAM Pros of Florida, LLC, via e-mail (laura@camprosfl.com) or by U.S. Mail 
(1648 Taylor Road #115, Port Orange, FL 32128) to indicate your consent to receive electronic 
communications. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

The Board of Directors 
The Reserve at Victoria HOA

** I hereby consent to the delivery of notices and other communications from 
the Association by electronic mail.   Please print clearly!

My e-mail address is: ____________________________________________ 

Signature:_____________________________________________________ 

Printed Name:_________________________________________________ 

Address:______________________________________________________   ______________________________________________________ 


